
June 15, 2017 

In Memoriam

Dominican Sister of Adrian
Joan Sopha, OP 

 
Sister entered eternal life on 
June 8, 2017 
 
Thursday, June 15, 2017 
Gathering in the Presence of the Body 
Rose Room 
6:00 PM – Family 
6:15 PM - Sisters and Co-workers 
 
Vigil Service 
St. Catherine Chapel 
7:00 PM 

Friday, June 16, 2017 
Funeral Liturgy 
St. Catherine Chapel 
10:30 AM 
 
St. Catherine Chapel is located on the campus of the Adrian Dominican Sisters
(1257 East Siena Heights Drive, Adrian, Michigan 49221) Please click here to see a
campus map. 
 
Services available on livestreaming: http://adriandominicans.org/LiveStream.aspx
 
Afterwards, recordings will be posted on Sister’s In Memoriam page for 6-8
weeks: http://adriandominicans.org/MeetDominicans/InMemoriam.aspx

Dominican Sister of Caldwell 
Elizabeth Marie Mason, OP 
 
Born – April 4, 1924 
 
Entered the Dominican Sisters of Caldwell -
September 8, 1941 
 
Welcomed into the Fullness of Life – June 7, 2017 
 
“Go now in peace, faithful friend of God” 

http://dominicansistersconference.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=70CDC4B&e=B40EC4&c=925DC&t=0&l=6F57626C&email=1k%2F8lrRzrrWMwn8G8dtBtlChLVqEDDIg&seq=1
http://dominicansistersconference.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=70CDC4A&e=B40EC4&c=925DC&t=0&l=6F57626C&email=1k%2F8lrRzrrWMwn8G8dtBtlChLVqEDDIg&seq=3
http://dominicansistersconference.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=70D01FB&e=B40EC4&c=925DC&t=0&l=6F57626C&email=1k%2F8lrRzrrWMwn8G8dtBtlChLVqEDDIg&seq=1


Dominican Sister of Sparkill 

Patricia Ann Reilly, OP 

June 8, 2017 

 

Sister Patricia Ann Reilly, OP of the Dominican
Sisters, Sparkill, New York died on June 8, 2017 in
Siena Hall, Sparkill, NY. Born in Bronx, NY, Genevieve
Ann entered the Dominican Congregation of Our
Lady of the Rosary in Sparkill on July 16, 1938 and
received the name Sister Patricia Ann. She professed
her first vows in 1940 and her final vows in 1945. 

Sister Patricia Ann served in the Archdiocese of New York as a teacher in St.
Agnes Home and School, Sparkill, NY (1940-1941). From 1941 to 1946 Sister
Patricia Ann taught in St. Helena School then from 1946 to 1952 served as
principal and teacher at Cardinal McCloskey in White Plains, NY. Sr. Patricia Ann
went to Aquinas High School, Bronx, NY as a teacher from 1952 to 1954 then to
St. Helena School, Bronx, NY from 1954 to 1969. Beginning in 1969 and for the
next 30 years Sister was a professor and interim president at St. Thomas Aquinas
College, Sparkill, NY before retiring to Dominican Convent. 
 
Sister Patricia Ann Reilly was faithful to the God she loved and to the life she
chose as a Dominican Sister. We will remember her for her generous spirit. We are
grateful for her over seventy-eight years as a Sparkill Dominican and thank God
for her life and her goodness. May the Lord shine His light upon her and give her
eternal rest in the kingdom of heaven. 
 
Arrangements: 

Wake: 
Thursday, June 15, 2017 
Reception of the Body 3:30 p.m. 
Evening Prayer: 6:30 p.m.

Liturgy: 
Friday, June 16, 2017 
10:30 a.m.

Dominican Convent, 175 Route 340, Sparkill, NY


